
Cheers to a New Beginning 
 

Save the Date!!! Save the Date!!! 
 

Celebrate with us our first year as a school!   
 

We are celebrating our first year and all of our accomplishments!  We have begun the process of 

planning for our fundraising event on Friday, April 30, 2010.  Join us for food, drinks, dancing, 

silent auctions, and raffles.   

 

In order for this to be successful it is imperative that we have your help.  We are asking that you 

volunteer in one of the following ways: 

 

______ Contacting local businesses for donations 

______ Interviewing and Securing a DJ 

______ Setting up the school hall the day of the event 

______ Clean up after the event 

______ Making center pieces for the tables 

______ Help to address and mail invitations (from home or school) 

______ Assemble baskets for raffle 

______ Organize the silent auction items 

______ Sell tickets after mass 

Please return this form by December 11! 

 
If you yourself do not have the time to donate, please ask a grandparent, friend, or relative who 

might have the time to assist us.  Groups will be assigned and a brief meeting will be held the 

week of December 14 in the evening.   

 

Without your help and support we are not a successful school on every level.  You are what 

makes us as special as we are!! 

 

Our first annual event will be held here in the school hall; therefore ticket prices will be less than 

originally anticipated.  Be sure to share the date with your friends and family! 

 

 

God Bless, 

 

 

Mrs. Hodge 

and the Faculty and Staff of the Academy 


